February 7, 1941

My desr Riddell,

Thanks for your letter of February 4th., I was a great deal
intereated in your iris ocolour olAassifiocaticn, put in quite a
bit of work on 1t, falled teo do any good end forgot to reply.

As sotusl and direct observations the material is obviously
valuable, &nd should in any ocage be published, btut it would be
batter still 18 we oould make some genetlosl sense of if.

The box of ochocolates bisouite duly arrived; but I undergtand
lettere of thanks from two of my daughters seem to have been
mislald before posking. Mra Flaher 1s wrlting about this.

Very many thanke for louking up the heemophilio families
and lestting me have good ocoples for keepling pending acoumulation.
It would be really qulte |xu1t1ng it the age of fatherhood of %
maternal grlndrnthurl of hlnmuphilina turng cut to be higher than
the average. It quite looks like 1t a%t present.

Many thanks for subsoribing to the Annalg. We had, bit by
bit, bulilt up a decent oiroulation, but so much of it was abroad

that we have puffered rather speoclally from War gonditionsrand
subsoriptiona from this country are, therefore, more than

ordinarily welcoms. Yours slnoerely,



